Premises sub-committee     25th March 2008

Present: NN, MC ,JJ, CS, RS, MF

Apologies:   MB
Building Development Report
· MF has spoken to Simon Skinner from North Devon Wrought Iron who has agreed to look over the site and discuss costings.

· MF to speak to Chris Wright at Clawton School to arrange a visit to look at their hall building project.

· MB was to obtain further quotes but was absent from this meeting.

Review of Maintenance Report

· Committee looked at the recent maintenance report and considered three quotes that had been obtained for the work. The committee agreed to proceed with the work immediately and approach  D.Walter to carry out the work.
· MF to contact Mr Walter to find out when the work could be started.
Cleaning Audit

· Committee agreed that we should carry out the school cleaning audit ourselves rather than buy into client support. MF, CS, MC to meet on March 31st 3.30pm.
Review Accessibility Plan

· Committee reviewed the school Accessibility plan and agreed it without further amendment.
· Issue of access for wheelchair users through fire exits in the event of a fire was discussed. Committee agreed that existing access was acceptable.
· RS to report at the next full governors concerning the schools ‘Equality policy’ which will include elements relating to the Accessibility policy.
Kevin Headon’s Bill/Unfinished Work

· Committee agreed that MB should speak to Kevin Headon concerning unfinished work and bill.
Maintenance Contracts

· RS circulated the costings of all the schools current maintenance contracts
· Committee agreed to continue with the existing contracts.
· Committee discussed the boiler maintenance contract which was excluded from the list. This led to further discussion relating to replacing the existing boiler and quotes obtained.
· MF reported that Stop Gap fencing need to be contacted 
     concerning repairs needed to the playground fencing.

· Committee discussed renewable and sustainable projects relating to the schools need to replace the boiler.

· MF to contact Mr Sam Whatmore from Solid Fuels ltd to advise on sustainable fuel sources and possible grants that may be available.

· MF to look also at other websites including – ‘powerhouse’ and ‘Dare’

